
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 24th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of ______________________ Class ______________ 

We are excited to have been invited to the Great Science Share at St. Mary’s University on 

Monday 19th May 2025.  Information about the Science Share is as follows: 

“The Great Science Share is the award-winning campaign that invites KS2-4 students 

to share their own scientific questions and investigations, to raise the profile of science in schools 

and communities, and to be inspired into science and engineering.  This year’s campaign theme is 

‘Connected Science”. 

Due to their pupil leadership position as a STEM leader, your child has been chosen to attend this 
session with Miss Lond!  They will be working on the project over the next two weeks and 
presenting it to other KS2 students at the Share!  
 
The children will be travelling by school mini-bus and will be leaving at 9am and they will return 
to school before the end of day at 3:15pm.  
 
The children should wear their full school uniform and comfortable shoes for walking (trainers 

would be ideal).  Children can be provided with a packed lunch from school for the day however, 

you are welcome to send your child in with a packed lunch from home.  They must also bring a 

rucksack and water bottle on the day.   

Please return your permission slip and signed consent form by Monday 5th May to your child’s 

class teacher. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Miss J Lond & Miss J Naulls 

Year 5 YGL and Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

Year 5 - Great Science Share 
 

Please return slip and signed consent form to your child’s class teacher by Monday 5th May 2025. 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________ from class ______________ to attend the 

trip to St. Mary’s University on Monday 19th May.   

 

________________________ (Parent name) ________________________ (Parent signature) 

 

________________________ (Date) 

 


